
Dear Students,

For Friday, 2 March, please read what you can of the two articles by Jakobson on Russian cases,

especially the opening pages on theory. Non-Russianists need not be concerned with Slavic de-

tails, of course. We will discuss case in class.

You might also buy Chomsky’s Universal Grammar, in the bookstore.

Thanks!


